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OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday - Thursday:
8:30am - 3:30pm
Friday:
8:30am - 12:00pm

Parish Office Email:
office@holynamedenver.org
Bulletin Requests:
bulletin@holynamedenver.org

MASS SCHEDULE
WEEKDAY MASSES
Monday - Saturday | 8:00am

WEEKEND MASSES
Saturday | 4:30pm anticipatory
Sunday | 8:00am, 10:30am, 
12:30pm (Spanish)

Misa Domingo: 12:30pm

EUCHARISTIC 
ADORATION
Thursday | 8:30am - 9:00pm
Sunday | 9:15 - 10:20am

CONFESSION
Saturday | 4:00 - 4:25pm
Sunday| 7:30 - 7:55am,
9:45 - 10:25am



SACRAMENTAL
EMERGENCIES
Call 303-781-6093
extension 200

FEBRUARY AT HOLY NAME (MONTHLY EXTENDED BULLETIN)
Our regular format will return next week! If you need contact information for the parish staff or 
information on sacraments please visit the parish website at www.holynamedenver.org or call 303-781-6093

FROM FR. DANIEL

HOLY NAME CATHOLIC PARISH Sheridan, Colorado | February 4, 2024

Fifth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time

St. Agatha, Virgin & 
Martyr

Parish Office 
Closed

St. Jerome Emiliani; 
St. Josephine Bakhita

St. Paul Miki & 
Companions, Martyrs

St. Scholastica, Virgin
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7:30-7:55am
   Confession
8:00am - Mass
9:15am
   RE Classes
9:45-10:25am
   Confession
10:30am - Mass
12:30pm - Mass      
   (Spanish)

8:00am - Mass

1:00pm
    Book Club

6:30pm
    Marian Groups
    KOC Meeting
7:00pm
    Choir

8:00am - Mass

6:00pm - RE
    Rite of
    Acceptance
6:30pm
    RE Classes

8:00am - Mass
8:30am-9:00pm
    Adoration
9:00am
    Biblical School
    HN Bible Study
6:00pm
    YA Holy Hour
7:00pm - Italy
    Pilgrimage Info
    Meeting

8:00am - Mass
9:00am
    The Marys

3:30pm
    Treble Choir
4:30pm
    Marian Choir

8:00am - Mass
9:00am - Saints
    Study Group
6:30pm
    Book Launch
    Celebreation
KOC Retreat
Day 1/3 (Offsite)

8:00am - Mass
9:00am - Retreat
for Reconciliation
11:40am - RE
    Retreat
12:00pm - Gamers
    Small Group
4:00-4:25pm
    Confession
4:30pm - Mass
KOC Retreat
Day 2/3 (Offsite)

Sat 2/3

Sun 2/4

Mon 2/5
Tue 2/6
Wed 2/7
Thur 2/8
Fri 2/9
Sat 2/10

Sun 2/11

DATE
8:00am
4:30pm
8:00am
10:30am
12:30pm
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
8:00am
4:30pm
8:00am
10:30am
12:30pm

MASS
† Tate Parker
Holy Name Parishioners
† George & Susie Atencio
† Bridget Tomsic
Jose Alfredo Cabrera
Poor Souls in Purgatory
† Don Dukart
† Aldo Vaio
† Robert & Judith Amon
† Linda Crowe
† Marion Kreutzer
† Robert Darcy
Holy Name Parishioners
Andy & Lori Newland Family
† Dmitri Wilson

INTENTION
Paul & Tessie Meyer

Atencio Family
John & Lisa Harpole
Sodalit Community

Marie Dukart
Mick & Patty Kelly
David & Leslie Milne
Neal & Christine Wooden
Nate & Beth Olsen
Brock & Helen West

Bill & Annette Newland
Sam & Anna Schultz

REQUESTED BY
MASS INTENTIONS

PRAYER INTENTIONS

For Those in Need of  Healing:
Susan Adams, Cynthia Olavarria, Miriam 
Jaquez, Kyle Ellis, Dorothy Ortiz, Pat 
Murphy, Joan Dockerty, Jerry Childs, David 
Edrich, Rose Marie Edrich, Tim Campbell, 
Johanna Bentscheff, Karen Somerfeld, 
Rainer Turobin, Sandy DeSaverio, Mary 
Ann Sonnen, Daniel Ryman, Chris 
Chevarria, Deacon Tom Fox, Conrad Feist, 
Graham Haworth, Billie Wheeler, Charlotte 
Santistevan, Joey Powless

For the Recently Deceased:
Dorothy Gorton, Josefa Luna,
Deacon David Arling

SUNDAY OFFERTORY:
Envelopes: 			 
Online (Faith Direct: bi-weekly): 
Total:

$7,618.00
$         .00
$7,618.00

STEWARDSHIP January 28, 2024

THE CATHOLIC FOUNDATION: HOW 
YOUR GIFTS CAN KEEP ON GIVING
Imagine a gift that gives forever. Your donations of  
cash, stock, real estate, and life insurance entrusted 
to your parish through The Catholic Foundation 
can grow to provide support for your parish now 
and for eternity. Please give us a call to learn more 
of  how your gift today can leave a legacy of  faith 
and strengthen our Catholic community.        

Deacon Steve Stemper, Lisa Kukura & Joshua Gideon
303-468-9885 | www.TheCatholicFoundation.com

Dear brothers and sisters,
Greetings from Rome, where I’ve been working these days. Today, especially, 
I remember all of  you at Mass, and look forward to seeing you soon.
In the previous Sunday the Lord invited us to reflect on how we listen to his 
teaching and so, on the importance of  not only believing but on the need 
to love. Today we hear a natural application of  love in the call to share the 
good news.

St. Paul is emphatic: woe to me if  I do not preach the gospel! This is so because 
as disciples of  Christ we are called to resemble our Lord and, as we see in 
today’s gospel, He worked tirelessly to proclaim the good news. He woke up 
early, preached and served all day, prayed hard.

In our own different circumstances, we must preach the good news. There 
are many ways of  doing it; what cannot happen is that we never tell anyone 
of  the love of  Christ because we think we are too busy already. The Lord has 
chosen to need us. May we respond to his loving call.

United in prayer,
Fr. Daniel



PARISH EVENTS & UPDATES

JANUARY SACRAMENTS

IN HONOR OF POPE BENEDICT XVI
A BOOK LAUNCH CELEBRATION
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 7:00 PM
For centuries Cambridge University has been an authority on 
many topics. They recently published a book co-authored by 
Fr. Daniel on the works of Pope Benedict XVI. Join us for an 
event to celebrate this monumental publication!

COMMUNITY LENTEN SOUP SUPPER
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16, 5:00 PM
Join us for a free communal dinner this Lent! The Knights will 
help to organize and are seeking volunteers to help with the 
event and to provide soups. For more details & sign ups visit:
www.holynamedenver.org/events/soup/

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS FISH FRY
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 5:00 PM
Join us for a Fish Fry supporting the Knights of Columbus and 
their charitable efforts. Please save the date and be on the lookout 
for more information about the event and purchasing tickets.

2

Michael Opperman received the Sacraments of Confirmation 
and First Eucharist during the 4:30pm Mass on Saturday, 
January 27, with Fr. Daniel celebrating the Mass and 
administering the Sacraments. Michael’s sponsor was his wife, 
Connie.  Robert Le Grand was Michael’s mentor.

MICHAEL OPPERMAN RECEIVED
CONFIRMATION & FIRST EUCHARIST

Aaron and Mallory Beach, along with their children, were 
received into the Catholic Church on Epiphany Sunday, 
January 7, 2024, during the 10:30am Mass. Fr. Daniel officiated, 
providing the Sacraments of Confirmation and First Holy 
Communion to Aaron and Mallory and their children Silas and 
Charlie. August and Joseph Beach were baptized on Saturday, 
January 6, with Fr. Daniel officiating.

BEACH FAMILY RECEIVED INTO THE CHURCH

PARISH MISSION: HOW TO BE 
REVIVED BY THE EUCHARIST
SATURDAY, MARCH 2, 8 AM - 3 PM
Join us for a Parish Mission that will help us 
embrace and put into practice the Eucharistic 
Revival. Tim Glemkowski, CEO of the 

National Eucharistic Congress, and Dr. Sean Innerst from 
the Augustine Institute will present on the How and Why 
of the Eucharistic Revival and the Mystagogy of the Mass. 
We will begin with the 40 Hour Devotion leading up to 
the event. The day-long event will include breakfast, lunch, 
Eucharistic Adoration, talks, and time for reflection. The first 
talk will begin at 9 AM, but we invite you to join for Mass 
and breakfast if you are able. Please take the time today to 
mark your calendars so that you can prioritize attending this 
incredible opportunity!

40 HOURS OF ADORATION
THUR, FEB 29, 4:00 PM - SAT, MAR 2, 8:00 AM
We will begin our parish mission with 40 hours of Eucharistic 
Adoration. You can sign up to spend an hour with the Lord at: 
www.holynamedenver.flocknote.com/signup/154429 
or contact the Parish Office

MARCH

EUCHARISTIC MIRACLES & EXTRAORDINARY 
SAINTS: A FALL PILGRIMAGE THROUGH ITALY
OCTOBER 27 - NOVEMBER 7, 2024
Join Fr. Juan and other Holy Name Parishioners on a pilgrimage 
that will immerse you in the vast cultural and Catholic heritage 
of Italy. The itinerary features two nights in Siena, two nights in 
Assisi, two nights in San Giovanni Rotondo and four nights in 
Rome. Day trips to Orvieto, Lanciano, Monte Cassino and the 
Sanctuary of Saint Michael the Archangel are also included. 

INFORMATION MEETING
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 7:00 PM
Interested in joining? Learn more about the trip at a meeting on 
February 8 in the North Classroom of the Saint Agnes Center.

For more information and a full itinerary or to register, please 
visit www.prorometours.com/holy-name or contact
ProRome Tours directly at (434) 953 1112 or by email at 
office@prorome.com.

EUCHRE GAME NIGHT
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 7:00 PM
Come learn and play the game of Euchre! Instruction will be 
provided for this 4-person trick-style card game. It is quick to 
learn, and each game doesn’t last too long, so come and go as 
you please. Older kids welcome to learn. Older/Younger kids 
welcome to hang out. Drinks and light snacks will be provided. 
Please sign-up at: www.holynamedenver.org/events/euchre/ or 
contact the Parish Office

YOUNG ADULT RETREAT
APRIL 12 - 14 | AMEN RANCH, EVERGREEN, CO
Save the date! Holy Name will be having a retreat, April 12 - 14
for all young adults. Details to come.



A SVDP Story: Belinda’s Story
Belinda’s story began in Texas, a broken marriage but 
children grown and on their own. She had relatives in 
Kansas, and worked there for a while before coming to 
Denver. She was living at the women’s shelter run by 
Catholic Charities on 48th Street when she found a job in 
southwest Denver. She paid the weekly rate at a residential 
motel while saving up for a deposit for an apartment. 
Then she came down with covid and could not return to 
work until she tested negative – unfortunately (and we 
hear this too often) the employer could not wait. She was 
replaced and now, without a job and unable to pay the 
weekly room rate, it would be back to the shelter.  She 
called our St Vincent de Paul conference and we stepped in 
to cover 2 weeks in the hope that she might find a new job 
quickly.  She did – but we couldn’t cover the gap until the 
first paycheck.  It was bittersweet to know she was possibly 
returning, temporarily, to the shelter, but she was grateful 
to have had a decent room while she did the job search.  We 
sent her off with several pairs of scrubs from ARC – and 
hopes that she was “dressed for success”.

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY
AT HOLY NAME
Serving our Neighbors in NeedServing our Neighbors in Need

Baby Shower Ministry

     Celebrating the dignity of women choosing life 

Dear Holy Name Parishioners,


We are excited to invite you to participate in a new ministry that champions the Pro-Life 
cause while supporting struggling mothers and babies in a beautiful and practical way. 
Each month, one mother who is receiving aid from one of Marisol’s crisis pregnancy 
centers will choose items that she needs to care for her new baby. I will then compile 
those selections in a Baby Registry on Amazon to share with you. Through this registry, 
you will be able to purchase items and/or contribute money towards an item. No dollar 
amount is too small, but we encourage you to be generous in your support of these 
women who choose life in the face of overwhelming circumstances.


Just follow this short link https://qrco.de/be0low or scan the code:


God Bless,

Colleen and Brennan Pecha




Our June Mother’s Story 

Maria* came to Marisol Health with her boyfriend, fearful that she was pregnant. She 
and her boyfriend have been dating for over 3 years and just moved to Colorado from 
Philadelphia, PA. She shared, “We’re both really nervous about this pregnancy because 
it wasn’t planned and we’re new here. With Marisol’s help, we learned that babies are a 
blessing and that we are strong enough to make this work. I know we won’t be alone.” 
Maria and her boyfriend have decided to continue with the pregnancy and parent their 
child, and she is due in the Fall of 2023. She continues her medical care at Marisol 
Health and expresses hope for the future of her new family. Through her determination 
and resilience, Maria and her boyfriend have both obtained insurance and steady 
employment and reported to be “making new friends here too!” 

Maria expressed gratitude for the support, encouragement, and resources provided by 
Marisol Health. She states, “If this baby shower isn’t proof that we’re not alone, I don’t 
know what is. Thank you so much for making sure our family is all set.”

*Name is changed for confidentiality purposes.
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OUR FEBRUARY MOTHER’S STORY

BABY SHOWER MINISTRY
Celebrating the DignityCelebrating the Dignity
of Women Choosing Lifeof Women Choosing Life

We are partnering with Marisol 
Health’s Baby Shower program 
for their expectant mothers. 
These mothers are in crisis situations and have chosen life. 
You can help support this mother by scanning the QR code or 
visiting our website at: www.holynamedenver.org/babyregistry
The registry will be active through February 26th.

Questions?
Email colleenrose89@gmail.com 
or mbpecha@gmail.com

CHARITABLE OPPORTUNITIES

JOIN THE NEW SVDP MONTHLY NEWSLETTER!
The Holy Name St. Vincent de Paul Society now has a monthly 
newsletter! If you've supported our work, or if you're interested 
in learning more or keeping up with our work, please email
svdp@holynamedenver.org to be added to the email list.

Each month, we’ll share stories of people we’ve been able to 
help thanks to your donations, share opportunities to get 
involved, feature more in-depth information about who we are 
and what we do, and more.

We want to help you get to know more 
about our SVDP conference and their 
efforts by featuring a story from one of 
our neighbors in need each month.

Knowing, Loving, and Serving the Poor

JOIN US FOR
LUNCH IN THE PARK
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28

3 WAYS TO GET INVOLVED

1.VOLUNTEER AT LUNCH - Those who attend lunch in the 
park will spend time with the missionaries and their homeless 
friends, encountering them over a meal provided by Holy Name.

2. PROVIDE FOOD FOR THE MEAL- Holy Name will be 
providing a meal for 150 people! Sign up to bring items to help 
with the meal.

3. DONATE FUNDS - If you are not able to attend in person, 
you can donate to help buy food for Lunch in the Park! You 
can donate to the Holy Name Sponsored Lunch online or bring 
donations to the Parish Office.

Visit www.holynamedenver.org/cic/ to sign up or donate

Jodie* came to Marisol Health for a free pregnancy test. She was 
uncertain about what life would mean for her and her boyfriend 
if she was pregnant. After discovering a positive pregnancy 
test, Jodie had an ultrasound and visit with our team, sharing 
“my boyfriend drinks a lot. I don’t want to leave him, but I’m so 
depressed and anxious about our relationship. I just wish he’d 
get better.” Jodie began to meet with the Marisol Health Family 
Development Specialist who referred her to a Marisol Health 
licensed therapist to begin the healing journey of processing 
her emotions, reminding her of her dignity and self worth, and 
helping her to have healthy communication and relationship 
patterns. Jodie continued to be seen at Marisol for her medical 
appointments while working towards her goals. She reported, 
“I want to be the best mom I can be for my toddler and this 
new baby. It feels like hard work, but I’m grateful I’m not alone.” 
Jodie is due in March 2024 and, with the support of our team, is 
moving towards becoming who she knows she really is.

*Pseudonym used to maintain confidentiality.

FALLEN FIREFIGHTER LICENSE PLATE SUPPORT
The Helfer family, former parishioners, are hoping any CO 
registered vehicle owner over 18 will help their efforts by signing 
a NON-political petition showing support in creating a CO Fallen 
Firefighters license plate. Details and instructions are on the site and 
at least 3000 signatures are needed to continue the process.  This 
was started by the widow of a firefighter and will also honor former 
parishioner George M. Helfer, a fallen firefighter. Thank you!

Sign the petition at www.holynamedenver.org/firefighter/

DATES THIS LENT
ASH WEDNESDAY | WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14
Masses on Ash Wednesday are at 8:00 AM and 6:30 PM

ADDED LENTEN CONFESSION TIMES
Thursday, February 29, 5:30 - 7:30 PM
Wednesday, March 27, 4:30 - 6:30 PM

STATIONS OF THE CROSS
Every Friday in Lent at 7:00 PM



REGINA CAELI ACADEMY
ENROLLMENT & JOB OPPORTUNITIES
Regina Caeli is a private, independent, Classical Homeschool 
Hybrid™ operating in the Catholic tradition. Preschool - 12th-
grade students attend classical academic and extracurricular 
classes two days a week and homeschool the remaining days 
following the plans provided by RCA. To learn more, contact 
Bryan Stur, CCE, at bstur.den@rcahybrid.org

JOB OPPORTUNITY: Regina Caeli Academy in Highlands 
Ranch is hiring for a 4th-grade tutor, Prek4 assistant, two 
nursery staff, and several substitutes! Formal teaching 
experience is unnecessary, but a love of the Catholic faith is 
required! We will provide training, child-safe certification, and 
resources. Apply online at www.rcahybrid.isolvedhire.com/jobs/ 

EMMAUS CATHOLIC HOSPICE - SEEKING SUPPORT
Emmaus Catholic Hospice is now serving patients and families 
in the metro Denver area—and Holy Name parishioners are 
involved. Their mission is to provide Catholic home hospice 
care, support, and education that honors the dignity of each 
person they serve. Please consider a gift in support of this 
much-needed ministry and learn more by calling Jean Finegan 
at 720-770-8469 or visit www.EmmausCatholicHospice.org

RACHEL’S VINEYARD: HOPE AND HEALING AFTER 
ABORTION CATHOLIC HEALING RETREAT
APRIL 5-7
Are you or someone you know suffering from the painful 
decision of an abortion? You are not alone. There is hope and 
healing after abortion. Please call to learn more about our 
confidential Rachel’s Vineyard Colorado Catholic Retreat in 
Evergreen, April 5 - 7. 

For more information: Call Lori 303-904-7414 (no texts please), 
Email lfrank.rvr@gmail.com or visit rvrcolorado.org

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE

We would love to keep you in the loop with what’s happening around the Archdiocese! We get many requests for sharing updates from outside 
of Holy Name. The first bulletin of each month will be an expanded addition to include these other events. If you would like to promote 
something in the February expanded bulletin please send all requests to Anna at bulletin@holynamedenver.org no later than February 21st.

SUMMER CAMP AT ANNUNCIATION HEIGHTS
REGISTRATION NOW OPEN
For more information about dates, pricing, and to register, visit 
www.annunciationheights.org

JOB OPPORTUNITY: PART-TIME ASSISTANT 
FUNERAL DIRECTOR AT THE ARCHDIOCESE OF 
DENVER MORTUARY, MOUNT OLIVET CEMETERY 
Assistant Funeral Directors will usher people, assist in 
conducting funeral services and perform general housekeeping 
duties. Professional attire is required. One of the requirements 
of the position is a valid Colorado driver’s license in order 
to drive a hearse or limousine. We are expected to provide 
excellent customer service to a decedent’s family. Bilingual 
(Spanish) is helpful but not required. If you are interested in 
the position, please call 303-715-2460 or send your resume to 
Paulette.Kaufman@archden.org

CHESTERTON ACADEMY OF OUR LADY OF VICTORY
PROSPECTIVE PARENT COFFEE
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 10:00 - 11:30 AM
Chesterton Academy of Our Lady of Victory, a joyfully and 
authentically classical Catholic High School in South Denver, is 
hosting a Prospective Parent Coffee on Saturday, February 10th 
from 10:00 am to 11:30 am. Please visit our website to sign up at 
www.ourladyofvictorydenver.com/admissions/visit

We are still accepting applications for the 2024-2025 school year, 
including transfer students from other high schools. For more 
information and to sign up for a shadow day, go to
www.ourladyofvictorydenver.com. Please contact our admissions 
director, Mrs. Cushnie, at office@ourladyofvictorydenver.com 
for questions or to set up a school tour.

RETROUVAILLE MARRIAGE RETREAT
MARCH 8-10
You Can Help Your Marriage – Retrouvaille helps couples 
through difficult times in their marriages. This program has 
helped 10’s of 1000’s of couples experiencing difficulties in their 
marriage. For confidential information about or to register for 
the program beginning with a weekend on March 8-10, 2024, 
call 720-257-9106 or email: retrouvaille.co@gmail.com or visit 
www.HelpOurMarriage.com

NOTRE DAME PARISH SCHOOL
ENROLLMENT 2024-2025 | NOW ACCEPTING
Now Accepting Applications for Preschool, Pre-Kindergarten and 
K – 8 Catholic School. Call 303-935-3549 for more Information! 
School Tours by Appointment and Scholarships Available. Notre 
Dame Parish School serves families in southwest Denver with 
children in preschool through 8th grade. Rigorous academics, faith 
formation, and strong community make Notre Dame southwest 
Denver’s premier school experience. Come see for yourself!

YOUNG CATHOLIC PROFESSIONALS (YCP) 
NETWORKING HAPPY HOUR
MARCH 4, 6:30 PM
The event is FREE to attend and open to all young professionals 
in their 20's and 30's. Bring a friend! Event runs from 6:30pm to 
9pm at the Knights of Columbus Hall (1555 Grant St, Denver, CO 
80203) RSVP at www.ycp.glueup.com/event/happy-hour-knights-of-
columbus-hall-98564/

WOMEN’S JOURNEY RETREAT
MARCH 8-10 | YMCA OF THE ROCKIES
Fr. John Lager and Fr. Doug Grandon invite all women to the 
21st annual Women’s Journey retreat to be held at the YMCA of 
the Rockies in Estes Park the weekend of March 8-10, 2024.  The 
theme is “For by God’s Grace you have been saved through Faith”.  
Register at www.coloradocatholicretreats.org by March 3rd.  Call 
or text Patti Hayes at 720-608-1607 for details and registration 
questions and contact Karen Smoody at 303-588-0461 or 
smoothie56@gmail.com for carpool requests.

LENT WITH THE CATHOLIC GUY, BRUCE DOWNES
Prepare your hearts for the true meaning of Easter. Be inspired. 
Be refreshed. Be renewed! For 40 days you will receive a short, 
practical and inspiring video in your inbox every morning to 
help you make this Lenten journey more powerful and prayerful. 
This program is FREE, sign up at: www.BruceDownes.org/Lent
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Visit us at missionmenus.com

Out of the World-Class Burgers!
303-794-3136 | Open Everday 10:30am - 9:00pm

www.waybackburgers.com
5098 S Federal Blvd (on the corner) in Englewood

Ask about our  
Holy Name Special!

2700 S. Broadway

303-761-4332
WWW.COLOREITALIAN.COM
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 John Knoell
720-414-1421
John@KCraftins.com

Independent  
Agency

The Irish Realtor 
www.TheIrishBroker.com

Brendan Moran 
720-291-0805 

Brendan@Realtor.com

IIntegrity   
RReliability   
IInitiative

SSincerity

HHonesty

Men, join 1.8 million other Catholic men
In fraternity, charity and faith.

Holy Name Council #8539
For Membership, call:

Brandon Moore 720-326-3533

Mick Kelly & Associates Inc.

Mick Kelly, Realtor
Parish Member

303-550-2662
mickkelly@comcast.net
Since 1980, the knowledge and

personalized service you can count on!

Terry Foley-Agent
3390 SO KNOX COURT • ENGLEWOOD, CO

(303) 789-3071 
State Farm Insurance Companies • Home Offices: Bloomington, IL

24 Hour Good Neighbor Service®

Like a good neighbor, 
State Farm is there.®

#1 PRE-OWNED AUTO  
DEALER IN COLORADO

Cars as low as $199 a Month 
SUV’s as low as $299 a Month 

Trucks as low as $399 a Month
With Approved Credit.

Call: 303-934-3410 or visit thesharpestrides.com
SHOW THIS AD AND SAVE $400 OFF AN AUTOMOBILE


